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With reference to the communication sent by Ms. Da:lina B. Formoso, PHILSSET President,
dated January 22,2023 this advisory is issued for the information of Public Schools

District Supervisors, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads, and All
Other Concerned

PHILSSET MEMBERSHIP ITVITATION

The Philippine Society of Special Education Teachers (PHILSSET) announces that it is

now open for new and renewal of membership. Members will be issued their membership IDs

a-nd certificate and will errjoy free access to members - only events and discount to
paid/ seminars or webinars. Membership of all interested SPED teachers is on voluntary

basis.

For more information, please refer to the attached letter.

ELIAS.A. ALICAYA, JR.
Assistant Schools Division
Officer In Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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Dear fellow educators and advocatcs of leamers with disabilities,

Warm greetings from the Philippine Society of Special Education Teachers (PHILSSET)! By

PHILSSET is a duly registered profcssional organization ofteachers, parents, PWDs and advocates ofspecial and
inclusive education established by five SPED graduates from the University ofthe Philippines Diliman in 2018.
The objectives of PHII.SSIIT are to promote the welfare of the leamers with disabilities (LWDs) and to uplift the
dignity of SPED teachers through trainings and seminars/webinars that are CPD accredited and/or facilitated by
the country's experts in the field of special educalion.

As the new year starts, PU ILSSFI I is happy to announce that it is now open for new membership and renewal of
membership. Members will be issued their membership ID and certificate, and will enjoy ilee access to members-
only events and discounts to paid scminars/webinars. The application form is found herc: hltps:,./hrrnrs.glc/
C V.i EaiyAXnl]77.lhv(r . The membership fee for new members is P600, renewal is P500, and the membership fee
for undergraduate students is P300, (please provide photocopy ofyour school registration form). Kindly pay
to MARIANNE ABELLA thru Gcash # 09228896305.

To kick offthe year 2023, PHILSSET will have its anniversary webinar on February 18, from 9-l l:30 AM via
ZOOM which will be otlered lree to its members. The speaker witl be Atty. Cecilio D. Dukq Ed,D, a renowned
speaker, author and educator who will be speaking about RA I1650 and its implication to the special education
practice.

Other topics and activities lined up for the year are the following:

l. Differentiation of lnstruction and Behavior Modification
2. Psycho-educational Asscssment and IEP Workshop

3. lst PHILLSET SPED and Inclusive Education Research Conference

We invite you and your teachers to become members so that you can enjoy discounts to the above events! To know
more about PHILSSEI please visit our FB page found here: https.i /www.facebook.com/PHlLSSET2O18.
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Thanl you and we look lonvard to rvelcoming you in PHILSSETI

Sincerely,

Darlina B. Formoso
PHILSSET President
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